Executive Headteacher: Mrs L Hopkins Deputy Headteacher: Mr T Hadfield

Tel: 01233 621989

Email: bgpoffice@swale.at

Cuckoo Lane Ashford Kent TN23 5DA

Monday 17th June 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian

As you may remember, our school recently celebrated World Book Day. The teachers were tasked with the very difficult job of selecting one person from their class with the best costume for our yearly costume competition. This was far from easy as there were so many bright and wonderful ideas on the day.

We are pleased to say that your child has been selected from within their class. We will, therefore, be taking all the winning children down to Waterstones in Ashford on Tuesday 18th of June. The plan is to walk there and back, however this is dependent on the weather. If it is raining, we will take the minibus, so please ensure you have signed the minibus permission form. The children will then be able to select a book as their prize.

Thank you for supporting your children in their enjoyment of reading.

Kind regards

Mrs Bourne & Mr Britnell